
NO. MNM/NOTICE/ 27/2025                                                                                  26.03.2025 

 
Sub: Thalassemia Awareness & Blood Screening Programme 

  
This is to notify all concerned that the NSS Unit – 1, in collaboration with the IQAC of our college, 
the Rotary Club Haldia, and the Thalassemia Control Unit, Tamralipta Government Medical College 
and Hospital, under the Government of West Bengal Health Department, will be organizing a 
"Thalassemia Awareness & Blood Screening Programme" on 02.04.2025 (Wednesday) at 11:30 AM 
in the Auditorium Hall.  

All students, faculty members and staff are encouraged to participate actively in this noble initiative to 
create awareness and promote health. 

 

 
 
 

 (Dr. Nirmalendu Bikas Sinha) 
                   Principal 
Maharaja Nandakumar Mahavidyalaya 


